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Dated 9
th

 September, 2014. 

To, 

The Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

Food Supplies & Consumer Welfare Dept, 

Government of Odisha, 

Bhubaneswar-751001. 

 

Dear Sir, 

  Sub: Request to allow sending Backlog SMS for Rice Delivery. 

 

 Most respectfully, we would like to inform that requests from Keonjhar 

District Rice Millers Association have been received by our Association on the 

above subject. Similar requests from millers of other districts have also come to our 

Association. Payment of bills has been held up in some districts for want of up-to-

date SMS for rice delivery. 

 

 Updating of backlog SMS were allowed in past but millers could not utilize 

this opportunity because of ignorance and incapability to identify the rice deliveries 

for which SMS is to be sent. Our Association has already taken initiative and issued 

a circular to the members suggesting ways for identification and efficiently 

updating backlog SMS. Copy of this letter is enclosed herewith for your honour’s 

ready reference. Millers are also under constant problem of not getting Acceptance 

Notes for Rice Delivery from the depot in charge within 7 days. The problem is 

more acute in case of delivery to FCI.  

 

 In view of above, we most humbly request your honour to kindly consider 

allowing any 2 fixed days (preferably 2
nd

 Saturday and the following Sunday) in 

every month for uploading of backlog SMS for Rice Delivery by the Millers to help 

in reflection of true and correct picture of essential data which is the ultimate goal 

of the system. 

 

Enclo: Copy of letter as above. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sd/-. 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Secretary. 


